It you have further questions regarding this matter, please continue to work with Mr. Edgar.
He can be reached by telephone at 250 751-3276 or by e-mail at David.Edgar(@gov.bc.ca and
would be pleased to assist you.

Thank you again for taking the time to write.

Sincerely,

Shirley Bond

Minister

Copy to: Barbara Thomans, District Manager

Vancouver Island

David Edgar, Transportation Planning Engineer
Vancouver Island District




